
MEMO 
 
To:   WOU Faculty Senate 
From:   Breeann Flesch, Chair of the Quantitative Literacy PLC (2016/2017) 
Date:   November 7, 2017 
Re:    2016/17 QL PLC Findings 
 
In the 2016/17 academic year, a professional learning community (PLC) was 
assembled to assess quantitative literacy (QL), one of the undergraduate learning 
outcomes here at Western Oregon University.  The QL PLC sent a call for 
assignments and student work, reviewed and discussed the uploaded material, and 
aggregated data from the reviews.  At this time, we would like to present the QL PLC 
findings as a short (5-7 minutes) informational item at Faculty Senate.   
 
Contact Information: 
QL PLC Chair: Breeann Flesch 
Email: fleschb@wou.edu  
Phone: 503.838.9489  
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